
Hello everyone, it’s been a busy Saxon Hill week as usual. Explorers had a wonderful time during their trip to 

Twycross Zoo yesterday and their department have been linking this with their topic ‘Under the Sea’ by 

independently using switch operated equipment e.g. foot spas to get that ‘underwater’ sensation. Investigators 

have been developing their independence and motor skills by painting scenes. Investigators, Adventurers and 

Towards Independence groups have also been working hard to sort, process, date and deliver all the very 

generous donations of food that you have sent in to us for the Lichfield Foodbank. We are extremely proud to 

have helped to provide an amazing 896 meals for people who are currently struggling in this exceptionally 

difficult economic climate (see photo on next page for details). 

Today is the last day to complete the family survey from SET, please let them, and us, know your views of 

school: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentalsurveyspecialterm32022    

If you haven’t already done so, please would you complete the form to let us know if you would like to come to 

our Meet the Team/Parents’ Evening event on 13th July 4-6pm: https://tinyurl.com/vxxwf9cz Thank you. 

Our Inset day today has concentrated on effective preparation for September. Staff have been trained in: 

Minibus Driving, Ramping & Clamping on Transport; Best Practice Care & Support; Managing Continence; 

Accessible iPad Use; and several short projects on developments within school that our SET Review and Well-

being survey highlighted as areas for development. It has been an extremely productive day with staff teams 

now better equipped for now and a great restart in September. 

We hope you have a fantastic weekend, best wishes, Your Leadership Team. 
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Family Update 

Key Dates Parents Recommend  

Rowan and Tarka would like to recommend some 

fun, holiday activities: 

Accessible cycling near Inverness, Scotland:  

https://www.highlandcycleabilitycentre.net/  

Fleetwood beach wheelchairs, near Blackpool:  

Phone number—03000 111 003 

For more recommendation, please 

email: 

emily.thompson@saxonhill.shaw-

education.org.uk 

Fri 1st July—Inset Day (closed to 
pupils) 
Weds 6th July—Sports Day  
Fri 8th July am—Sleepover 
Graduation  
Fri 8th July eve —Prom  
Weds 13th July - Meet the Team/
Parents’ Eve 
Mon 18th July—Ice-cream Van 
Visit 
Tues 19th July—End of Year 
Awards 
Weds 20th July—Leavers’  
Assembly   
Weds 20th July—Term Ends  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentalsurveyspecialterm32022
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=48aZkktFFECRk1vXiMa8-rn1EnEGlKZOhKA8QZW8HkNUREgzT1lDMU1FV0FWVktXTkZYTkxRMTY0Ty4u
https://www.highlandcycleabilitycentre.net/


Photos of the Week 

Thank You from Foodbank 

Lichfield Foodbank would like to say a big 

thank you to everyone who donated food 

items last week. They had an amazing 

376kg of food donated, which is the 

equivalent to a grand total of 896 meals!  

Also, a big thank you to Chestnut class for 

organising the non-uniform day and helping 

sort and deliver donations.  



Maple and Hazel Class’s Day at the Zoo  


